
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                               
 
 
 

  

 

 

Statement by participants at the ‘Public Service Media and Democracy’ Conference. 
10th-11th November 2016, Prague. 
 
Parliamentarians, media professionals, regulators, legal experts and other participants at a 
conference on Public Service Media and Democracy, hosted by the Czech Parliament in 
Prague, and organized by the Council of Europe, the Parliamentary Assembly of the Council 
of Europe, Czech Television and the European Broadcasting Union, appeal to Romanian 
authorities to ensure stable and adequate funding for PSM in Romania, independent from 
political interference. This will enable PSM to fulfil their important democratic role in society 
and support the reform processes in public service television.  
 


